

September 29, 2011

Tara Deporte 312 South 3rd Street, Apt 6 Brooklyn, NY 11211

Dear Tara,

I'm writing to thank you for being a part of The Climate Reality Project's 24 Hours of Reality. The critical role that you played helped to catalyze the world's attention on climate change-an issue that affects every one of us, every day.

This unprecedented 24-hour webcast was designed to reveal the truth of the crisis by illuminating the connection between climate and the extreme weather events of the past year. With more than 8.6 million online views, your participation and commitment made a world of difference.

Again, my sincere thanks. Your commitment, leadership and support of The Climate Reality Project is much appreciated.

All the best,

Al Gore

Founder and Chairman

Thank you Tava!

901 E. Street, NW, Suite 610 | Washington, D.C. 20004 | T: 202-567-6800 | Fax: 202-628-1445 www.climaterealityproject.org





